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Please be advised, with the exception of the emergency judicial matters, the Harrison County 
Courthouse will be closed to the general public as of Wednesday, March 25, 2020. If possible, all 
matters should be handled via telephone, email or regular mail. If an emergency need would arise, 
please contact the respective office to make arrangements to handle the situation by a scheduled 
appointment or other means. 

Until further notice all regular meetings of Harrison County Commission are cancelled. If necessary, 
the County Commission will call a special and/or emergency meeting in accordance with governing 
statutes. 

The County Commission will investigate and coordinate with officials to possibly establish a limited 
access area for the public to complete the payment of taxes. However, the County Commission 
encourages all individuals to process their tax payments via mail, online banking or an online credit 
card transaction. 

With the May primary election only a few weeks from now the County Commission and Clerk of the 
County Commission are working diligently with the Office of the Secretary of State to insure our 
election process is conducted in a fashion that provides the utmost protection of an individual's right 
to vote. 

In addition, the Harrison County Commission will continue to work with various agencies and the 
Board of Education to insure the food distribution meets the needs of our seniors and children. 

Please continue to check the Harrison County website (www.harrisoncountywv.com) for updates. 

Just remember this situation is very fluid and sometime things are changing within a few hours. 
Therefore, additional measures and safeguards may need to be considered. 

In accordance with the "Stay-At-Home Order" issued by the Office of the Governor, if at all possible, 
stay home and stay safe. 




